
Good Shepherd Lutheran Church is sponsoring a book 
drive in memory of a Rockland County child 

Aimee Lauen 

We lost our sweet angel Aimee in May of 2017. Aimee will always be 
remembered as a kind, sweet, friend who loved animals and books. She 
would read all kinds of books including cookbooks. It would have made 
her very happy for other children to enjoy reading, as much as, she did!  

We will be collecting new and gently 
used books at the following location: 

Good Shepherd Lutheran Church 
112 N Main St, Pearl River, NY 10965 

Donations can be made from Feb 1st_ April 4th! 

The Epiphany Lutheran Church in the Bronx will receive all 
donations and then distribute to children in need. 


